
   
 

 
  

 

NOVEMBER 2016 

Dear Parents, Carers and Friends, 

Welcome to the latest edition of the FOSP Gazette. We hope you had a nice half term break. 

Who are the Friends of St Peter’s?.......  You are! As a Parent or Carer you become a Friend of St Peter’s 

from your child’s first day at school!  

 

FOSP News..... 

Thank you to everyone who has helped serving teas and coffees at 

the Grandparents day and the new Reception Parents Coffee Morning.  

 

We are now on the countdown to our much loved Christmas Fair and 

wish to thank everyone who has agreed to have a Jackie Quinn 

advertising board outside their house. Lots of exciting stalls are 

being planned and your class reps will keep you updated of which stall 

your class will be hosting at the fair. 

 If you have a business that you would like to advertise in the 

Christmas Fair Programme please let us know. 

A huge thank you to Mrs England for running the face painting 

workshop and to all the parents and the very patient models who 

attended!  

 

Our notice boards, situated just before you go into the playground 

and main hall, are undergoing a transformation so when you’re waiting 

to go in at pick up, why not check out the latest news, the events 

calendar and keep an eye out for ways you could help. One of our 

notice boards is to be a “Community Board” next term. For just £10 a 

term you can advertise your local business or service (subject to 

available space) for the St Peter’s Community to see and hopefully 

use! If you would like to advertise in the new year please contact 

Elizabeth Chaney at kevlizchaney@btinternet.com for more details. 

 

The FOSP is a registered charity and to continue to exist and 

fundraise for the school, the committee needs at least three 

members – a Chair, a Treasurer and a Secretary. If you are 

interested in helping in any of these positions in the future please do 

get in touch.        

       The Friends of St. Peter’s School 
            Grange Road, Leatherhead, Surrey KT22 7JN   
                                  Reg. Charity No. 295721  
 

 

The Committee: 

Vanessa Ielpi – Chair 

Charlotte Dunne – Chair 

Ann-Marie Bevan – Vice Chair 

Nicola Carter – Treasurer 

Elizabeth Chaney – Secretary 

 

Class Reps/Co-Ordinators 

Yr R Maple 

Assunta Faiello, Trisha 

Lancaster 

Yr R Willow 

Zoe Manterfield, Claire Nettle 

Yr 1 Ash 

Penny Delve-Jones, Lina Murray 

Yr 1 Oak 

Sarah Little, Cary Llewelyn-

Davies 

Yr 2 Beach 

Ellie Noble, Anne Lare-Crozet 

Yr 2 Rowan 

Anastaysa Beeston, Sarah Frost 

Yr 3 Birch 

Marie Newman, Diana Murray 

Yr 4 Cherry 

Stephanie Wilkinson, Lorraine 

Taylor, Luisa Ager 

Yr 5 Hawthorn 

Committee 

Yr 6 Sycamore 

Committee 
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Upcoming Friends Events: 
Please let us know if you are interested in 

helping at any of the events 

Christmas Fair Raffle Tickets & Santas Grotto 

Tickets on sale – w/c 7th Nov 

 

Children’s Christmas Cards & Phoenix Fundraiser – 

w/c 7th Nov (tbc) 

 

Bags2School – 8th Nov 
 

Family Bingo Evening – Sat 12th Nov 
 

Yr 5 Cake Sale & Second Hand Uniform Sale – 

Mon 14th Nov 

 

Tea & Coffee at School Open Morning –  

Tue 15th Nov 
 

Christmas Shopping Evening – Thu 24th Nov 
 

Mufti Days – Fri 25th Nov & Fri 2nd Dec 
 

Christmas Fair – Saturday 3rd December 
 

Mufti Days (TBC) – Fri 25th Nov & Fri 2nd Dec 

 

 
 

Fundraising..... 
We are pleased to report that the sale of tea, coffee and cake at the Grandparents day raised £68.21.      

Year 6 hosted a cake and uniform sale and raised £43 from the cakes and 

£98.50 from the uniform. If you have any old uniform including winter coats in 

good condition that you would like to donate please leave in a bag by the FOSP 

box in reception. 

There are lots of exciting fundraising events and activities this half term so we will be busy! The next 

event is the Family Bingo Night on Sat 12th November and we are pleased to announce a sell out! 

Other fundraising activities coming up are – Raffle ticket Sales, Santas Grotto Ticket Sales, Children’s 

Christmas Cards, Phoenix Fundraiser, Bags2School, Cake and Uniform Sale, Estate Agent Boards, 

Shopping Evening, Mufti Days and Christmas Fair. Please see our events calendar below for dates. 

If you would like any further information about any of these events or how you could help, please ask a 

member of the FOSP committee or ask your class rep to contact us. 

We thank you for your continued support, The FOSP.    

Other ways to help throughout the year – 

without really trying! 
 

-Make tea & coffee (only an occasional hour) 

-Man a stall at a fair (usually on a rota)             

-Donate old uniform                            

-Make cakes    

-Sell raffle tickets to Family & Friends                                   

-Fill a bag of old clothes 

-Advertise your business on the FOSP Community 

Noticeboard 

-Order your name labels through  

WWW.NAME-LABELS.COM using code 21649 

-Buy your child’s scooter through 

WWW.MICRO-SCOOTERS.CO.UK quoting St 

Peter’s School name and School code 125211 

-Sign up to our cause page 

WWW.EASYFUNDRAISING.CO.UK 

using St Peter’s School Name and Postcode KT22 

7JN 

 
 

       The Friends of St. Peter’s School 
            Grange Road, Leatherhead, Surrey KT22 7JN   
                                  Reg. Charity No. 295721  
 

 

 

http://www.name-labels.com/

